
Interim Trustee Application 

 
This application is for interim appointment as a trustee of the Howland Public 
Library (HPL).  The term of the interim trustee will extend from February 3, 2015 
(meeting of Board of Trustees) to June 30, 2015.  Should the interim trustee wish 
to continue serving on the Board of Trustees of HPL, s/he must be a candidate for 
election to the Board of Trustees in April, 2015. 
 
Please complete the application below and email to Derek Sanderson, Board of 
Trustees Nominating Committee Chair derek.sanderson79@gmail.com and HPL 
Director, Amy Raff amy@beaconlibrary.org or drop-off at the Library by January 
22, 2016. 
 
Trustees are expected to attend monthly Library Board Meetings held on the first 
Tuesday of the month at 7pm in the Library. Each trustee should also be prepared 
to serve on a committee and be able to attend monthly committee meetings as 
well. Trustees must be US citizens and residents of the Beacon City School 
District. 

Name: 

Address: 

Tel: Email: 

Employer: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What I can contribute to the HPL Board of Trustees: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:derek.sanderson79@gmail.com
mailto:amy@beaconlibrary.org


 
 
 
 
Brief bio (employment, skills, etc.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Availability for Interview (days/times) 
 
 
 
 
 


